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President

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Secretary

Ann Rudolph
            463-5803
Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

Board Members

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Term thru 6/19

James Schreiber


463-3377

Gary Hardesty


463-1648

Ken Bitler


463-4239

Dale Theiss


463-9215

Amy Geddes


463-6645

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
5-8 ROP visit & Student of the 

      Month
5-15 Price Amazon River trip

5-22 Steve Singer – How hats are 
       made
5-29 Bob Fairbank – Wood 
      carvings & bronze sculptures
Upcoming Events:
5-18, 19, 20 District 5190 
      Conference
5-26 BBQ for Off-Roaders       
Tuesday’s  meeting: 
On May 8, Gary Hardesty has arranged to have our meeting at the Right of Passage facility North of Yerington.  Yerington Rotary has been involved with ROP for many years, but this will be the first time we have visited the school since the program has been changed to girls.   We have, of course, included the girls in our Student of the Month program.  We had a meeting at the school several years ago and it is quite an impressive facility.  I recommend that you get out there about 5:00 PM so you  can go on a tour of the facility.  To get there, go North on Highway 95A to Campbell Lane.  Go West on Campbell Lane to Rosaschi Road then follow Rosaschi Road North to the school.
Note that the times have been changed from those in some of the previous notices.  A description of the ROP program and tours will  begin at 5:00 PM and dinner will be served at 6:00 PM.  The dinner will be prepared by the girls under the direction of ROP’s west coast chef.
Tuesday night is also Student of the Month for both ROP girls and YHS students.
Yerington Rotary Club Foundation:  On May 15, or May 22, there will be a brief presentation on the history, purpose and organization of our Club Foundation.  It is managed by a Board of Directors who must be active members of our Club and membership on this board will be discussed.  
New Club Board:  Remember last December.  We held an election for Board members to serve for two years beginning July 1 2018.  It is customary for the newly elected Board members to attend the June Board meeting in order to facilitate the transfer of power.  The new Board members are: John Garry, Cheryl Giomi, Carolyn Strelo-Smith, Peggy Bitler and Jay Recanzone.
Sensitivity Training:  This is obviously a relevant topic in this day and age.  Those of you who missed this presentation will continue to suffer and cause suffering.  Who would have ever guessed that a lawyer talking about “Sensitivity Training” would be enjoyable.  It probably hasn’t improved my writing though.
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